
 
TECH & DRESS REHEARSAL - SATURDAY 4th JUNE 2022 

SHOW DAY - SUNDAY 5th JUNE 2022 
The Stag Theatre, Sevenoaks 

        
The following information will enable you to decide whether your child/children would like to participate in 
our bi-annual theatre show. 
We only run our shows in professional theatres every other year due to the organisation and costs involved 
(and it makes it that more magical too!)  
 
Venue - The Stag Theatre, Sevenoaks.  
 
Costume Hire - We are very lucky that we have an amazing costume designer and maker who produces 
costumes for our shows at a very modest price to hire. Costume hire is £25 per class/dance. If your child 
attends one style per week, it will be £25, if they attend two styles, it will be £50 etc  
 
Production Fee - This is £20 per family. This fee contributes towards the cost of the light and sound 
technicians, teachers and rehearsal days, music performance licence and administration.  
 
Tickets - You will be informed when tickets go on sale. I always endeavour to keep ticket prices as low as 
possible. Ticket sales cover the cost of the theatre and dressing rooms to hire. Once I have confirmation of 
number of performers taking part, I will confirm ticket prices.  
 
Helpers/Volunteers - An event like this cannot run without the help of parents, family and friends. All 
children backstage need taking care of and the show couldn’t go ahead without all the brilliant helpers. We 
do 2 shows so that helpers can volunteer at one and still get to see their child perform in the other show and 
don’t miss out.  
 
Availability - All performers must be free on Saturday 4th June and Sunday 5th June. There will be two 
performances on show day, but pre-school dancers will be dancing in the matinee performance only. All 
other dancers perform in both shows.  
 
I hope that you agree that this is a great opportunity for the children to perform in a fabulous production 
and enjoy the experience of performing on a professional stage and everything involved.  
 
The children gain far more than just the performances; they have great fun backstage, the build up to the 
show is so exciting and the friendships that are formed are so lovely to see. As always there is a chance to 
purchase professional photographs of the dancers in costume and the show will be filmed.  
 
Please note that taking part in the show is optional. Classes around show time carry on as normal for all 
children whether they take part in the show or not.  
 
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch by email hello@lrsd.co.uk  
Please now complete the online sign up form along with the show fee if you would like your child/children 
to take part.  
 
Many thanks - Lucy and the LRSD Team. 
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